
Christmas Benefit Tea . . . . a virtual event 
Our deepest graƟtude to everyone for their overwhelming support in purchasing Ɵckets for our major fundraiser.  
We are truly blessed to have such dedicated and caring parishioners, friends and neighbors like you in our 
community. Today, aŌer Liturgy, we look forward to seeing you in the Philoptochos room for the drawings!  
Winners announced next week. 
Fall Raffle 
CongratulaƟons to our Fall Raffle winners!  Thank you, Coordinators Georgia Dukakis Genna and Ashley Longacre, 
for your support.  Here are the winners!  Checks are in the mail.  
 
Sophia Thomas      
Kathy Dobi 
Dennis & Diane Casavant 
Noule Demtri 
Al Finocchiaro 
EJ Amick 
Al Finocchiaro 
Lexi Liakos 
ChrisƟna Liakos Perachi 
Donna Spanos 
Catherine Economou 
Lisa Natsios 
George Economou 
Stephen & Lisa Coupe 
Alexis Genna 
 

 
Kasiani Litsikas 
Mary Tanguay 
BeƩy BalamoƟs 
Danielle Carey 
Elizabeth Bagas 
Catherine Purville 
Susan Pappas 
Freda Gkolias 
Peter Ginieres 
Al Finocchiaro 
Patricia Mahoney 
John Thompson 
Daphne Easton 
Sophia Thomas 
Daphne Easton

Nursing Home Visits 
A warm thank you to TransfiguraƟon and Holy Trinity Philoptochos Chapters spreading agape and joy for Christmas.  December visits 
are made to cherished nursing home residents and homebound members.  On December 13 Father Greg and Father Nick will be at 
D’Youville Manor for Liturgy.  Koulourakia bags and Christmas cards will be distributed and each chapter will light vigil candles.   A 
special thank you to Nancy Lane for the supplies and teaching us how to make wreaths for koulourakia bags!  
 
Wish Project 
As we approach the joyous season of giving, I wanted to take a moment to extend our deepest graƟtude for the generous donaƟons 
of giŌ cards to the Wish Project. Your contribuƟon will make a meaningful impact in the lives of families in need during this 
Christmas.  Your kindness and support exemplify the true spirit of the holidays. Your donaƟons will enable us to bring smiles to 
countless faces and provide joys to families who might otherwise struggle during this Ɵme of the year.  We will be delivering GiŌ 
cards in Ɵme for Christmas!  A special thank you to coordinators Deb Sevigny and Connie Gkolias for all your help. 
 
Vasilopita 
Orders are being taken for special Vasilopita slices - a chance to win the gold coin!  $20 per slice.  Join us after Liturgy on January 12 
for a light Vasilopita reception in Fellowship Hall to announce the winner of the gold coin! To order your slices please contact Pat 
Mahoney pmahoney7@comcast.net or Soula Spaziani soulaspaziani3@gmail.com.  All proceeds raised by purchases of the Gold Coin 
benefit St. Basil’s Academy, one of our naƟonal commitments.     
  

Upcoming 
February General Meeting - American Heart Month.  Mark your calendar! Our next Philoptochos General MeeƟng takes place 
Saturday, February 8 at 9:30am in Fellowship Hall.  Please join us for a heart healthy brunch and fellowship.  More InformaƟon to 
follow. 


